
From: John Schmuck [John_Schmuck@Cameco.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 3:46 PM 
To: Lancaster, Thomas 
Cc: Doug Pavlick; Larry Teahon; Rhonda Grantham; Wade Beins; Jack Cearley; 

Scott Bakken 
Subject: Cameco Request for Public Meeting on Marsland License Amendment 

Application 
 
Mr. Lancaster -   Cameco would like to schedule a public meeting to discuss the status of the Marsland 
License Amendment Application.  A date in early August would allow time to prepare.  In addition, 
Cameco requests the an extension to the 30-day response period so that the results of the public 
meeting may be incorporated into the RAI responses and  revisions to the application language.   
Cameco expects to have the RAI responses prepared in the middle of September, 2013. 
  
As you are aware, on June 26, 2013  Cameco submitted a package of revisions to the Marsland Technical 
Report in response to NRC observations during the acceptance review process.    A number of the RAIs 
were completely or partially addressed in that package.  Cameco hopes to identify and discuss any 
remaining gaps so that the next package of application revisions is responsive.  
  
Agenda items might include: 
  
RAI by RAI discussion of status in light of the June 26th submission; 
Additional NRC Observations 
  
Thanks.   
  
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the 
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the 
author immediately.  


